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MEMORANDUM

Vice-Principal (Academic)

To: Georgina Moore, University Secretariat

Patrick Deane, Vice-Principal (Academic) and Chair of the Senate Committee on
From: Internal Academic Review

Date: April 8, 2009

Subject:  Request to Senate for Extension of final Internal Academic Review Report to Senate

Dear Georgina:

Over the course of this academic year, the Senate Internal Academic Review Committee (IARC)
has been reviewing the 2007-08 Internal Academic Reviews (IAR). The work of the Committee
is close to completion, however due to the unusual volume of IARs under review this year by the
Committee, the IARC wishes to request from Senate an extension on the timeline for completion
of the IAR Reports to Senate. The IARC is confident that all Reports to Senate for the units
listed below will be completed for the Senate meeting of September 24, 2009. The following
Reports to Senate can be expected:

¢ Report on the Internal Academic Review for the Department of Global Development
Studies;

» Report on the Internal Academic Review for the Department of Geography;

* Report on the Internal Academic Review for the Department of Political Studies and the
Canadian Studies Program;

¢ Report on the Internal Academic Review for the Department of Civil Engineering;

¢ Report on the Internal Academic Review for the Department of Electrical and Computer
Engineering;
* Report on the Internal Academic Review for the Mechanical and Materials Engineering;

* Report on the Internal Academic Review for the School of Urban and Regional Planning;

¢ Report on the Internal Academic Review for the Department of Community Health and
Epidemiology;

Office of the Vice-Principal (Academic)
Suite 353 Richardson Hall, Queen’s University
Kingston, Ontario, Canada K7L 3N6
Telephone: 613-533-2020 Fax: 613-533-6441



Appendix I
Page 122

* Report on the Internal Academic Review for the Life Sciences and X-Ray Technology

Collaborative Program

* Report on the Internal Academic Review for the Faculty of Law,

Respectfully submitted,

Patrick Deane
Chair, Senate Committee on Academic Development

Committee Members:

Members

C. Baker

I. Coales

P. Deane (Chair)
M. Hoidas

M. Lombardi

D. McKeown

K. O'Brien {Secretary)
P. Qosthuizen
M. Robherfs

. Stockley

M. Whilchead
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